
Huntsville Irrigation Company 
PO Box 140 

Huntsville, Utah 84317 

Phone:  801-745-1895 
 

 

 

October 16, 2013 

 

 

To Whom It May Concern: 

 

Huntsville Irrigation is converting all open ditches into a pressurized pipe system.  

Because of this project many secondary ditches are going to be abandoned.  Starting in 

the next few weeks and finishing by May 2014 the ditch in the middle of  the Verhaal 

property will be abandoned.  The pipe will run down the ditch at the back of their 

property.   

 

If there are any further questions, please contact Huntsville Irrigation Company. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Brenda Grow 
Secretary/Treasurer 


